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13th July 2020 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

I am delighted to provide you with an end of year report that provides you with a detailed summary of the 

achievements and progress your child has made this year. 

As you can imagine, it has been a challenging academic year interrupted by the lockdown procedures. I fully 

understand the potential impact this may have had on children’s academic and personal progress, but rest assured we 

will provide the necessary intervention and curriculum model in September to facilitate ‘catch up’ in all subjects. The 

Trust is working relentlessly to develop resources and procedures to support children of all ages to bridge potential 

lost learning gaps. We will communicate these with you in due course. 

We have modified the end of year reports to provide you with some key information that I know you will find useful. 

The reports contain both personal and academic information in a holistic fashion that we will use as a starting point 

on your child’s return to full time education in September.  

Information about attendance and behaviour has been simplified into a PRAG (purple, red, amber, green) rated table. 

There is a simple explanation included in each table that tells you what each colour means. I hope you find this useful. 

Attendance and behaviour summaries are really important indicators for parents/carers to know. It goes without 

saying that the more a child can be in class in front of their teacher, the more likely it is they will fully realise the 

potential they possess. Good behaviour further supports their academic and personal achievements.  

I must stress that any data we have provided you with is a reflection of progress made from the beginning of the 

academic year until March 2020 only. I understand that children will have naturally made further progress in school 

towards their target grades and strengthened their knowledge and understanding in key subject areas, had they been 

in full time education. This report is designed to let you know where they were on that learning journey until the 

period of lockdown began.  

Equally important to all staff and parents/carers is the personal development and wellbeing of your child. The personal 

statement made at the beginning of the report, and the section on ‘reasons to be proud of your child’, will give you a 

flavour of the wonderful aspects of their character we have had the pleasure to witness this academic year. You should 

be proud of their achievements, as I certainly am. Every child made progress this year. We will be unwavering in our 

commitment to consolidate learning, develop character and take care of every aspect of your child’s development in 

the new academic year.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

If you have any questions about any of the information supplied in this report, please do not hesitate to get in touch 

with the class teacher via Class Dojo. Alternatively, you can ring the school office on 01977 600368 and leave a message 

for us to ring you back. We will be able to contact you via telephone until the close of school on Friday 17 July. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Miss N Ellwand 

Head of School 

 
 

 
 

 


